Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: January 30, 2017

Re: Action Memo

February 22, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend Board ratify submission of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for the 2016-2017 school year.

Consumer Camcorders for TV Tech and Multimedia/Glassboro High School/Patricia Yanez/\$2000.00

Painting from a New Perspective: Adventures with Google Tilt Brush/Glassboro High School/Caitlin Clements/\$2000.00

Going Green in 2017/Glassboro Intermediate School/Lisa Montana/\$2000.00